
 

 

Ref/Datechanges/ss 
 
19th June 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers and Pupils, 
 
I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to inform you of some important changes to 
our school diary that you need to be aware of. These updates have also been reflected in 
the latest school newsletter. 
 
Important Date Changes: 

o 19th July - The school will be closed to pupils on this day, and only staff will 

be in attendance. This training day was initially scheduled for the 1st of July. 

Please note that the school will now be open as usual on the 1st July for all 

pupils 

o Thursday 4th July – School closed. The school will be closed to pupils, and 

only staff will be in attendance due to its use as a polling station. 

o Friday 5th July – School open for Magical Wizard Theme Day - All pupils are 

invited to dress up and take part in this exciting event. Activities will include a 

'quidditch' tournament and various themed activities throughout the day 

o Monday 15th July – Transition morning – ‘Meet you new teacher!’ This is an 

excellent opportunity for pupils to familiarise themselves with their new 

teachers for the upcoming school year. 

o Thursday 18th July at 3.15p.m. - School closes for the summer holidays.  

 
Please mark these dates in your calendars and make any necessary arrangements to 
accommodate these changes. We apologise for any inconvenience these adjustments may 
cause and appreciate your understanding and cooperation. 
 
If you have any questions or need further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact the 
school office. 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

Sue Shepherd 

Headteacher 

(Bloxwich Academy Primary) 


